
NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE  
MADISON FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

PROPOSED FIRE PROTECTION AND EMERGENCY  
RESPONSE SERVICES ASSESSMENT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Madison Fire Protection District’s 
public hearing on July 10, 2023 will be continued until July 17, 2023 at a special board meeting to 
consider the proposed Fire Protection and Emergency Response Services Assessment.   
 
The public hearing to consider the proposed Fire Protection and Emergency Response Services 
Assessment shall be held on Monday July 17, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. at the Madison Fire Protection 
District fire station, 17880 Stephens Street, Madison, CA 95653.     
 
A ballot may be submitted, changed or withdrawn by the person who submitted it before the 
conclusion of the public input portion of the public hearing on July 17, 2023 at 1:00 p.m. Tabulation 
of the returned ballots will commence after the close of the public input portion of the public 
hearing. The results of the tabulation are expected to be announced at the Board meeting that day.    
 
If you desire additional information concerning the above, please contact the Madison Fire 
Protection District at (530) 662-5745. 
 


